

MEMORANDUM

Dear Evelyn;

It was a pleasure and a distinctly memorable event to have the **TransAtlantic Ensemble** perform as the Inaugural Concert for the new *Music @ One* Concert series at the New Jersey City University. Your vibrancy on stage and the excellent performances of Twentieth Century music you provided gave the audience an opportunity to savor an unusual repertoire played at the highest level. Most remarkable was your reading of Annette LeSiege's two beautiful pieces, played with conviction, warmth and a sure sense of style.

I hope you continue your ascendancy as a premier ensemble and to have the pleasure to hear you soon again.

Truly;

Dr. Ana Maria Rosado, director

Music @ One Concert Series